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Dear Ms % /V{’V7

Modification to Cronulla Sharks Concept Plan
(MP 10_0229 MOD 5)

The above modification request is referred to the Independent Planning Commission
(the Commission) for determination.

The request is referred to the Commission as it seeks to make changes to a condition
specifically imposed by the Commission.

The Department’s assessment and recommended approval are contained within the
Department’s file 15/17533-2.

Should you have any further enquiries about this matter, please contact Anthony
Witherdin, Director Modification Assessments, at the Department of Planning and
Environment on (02) 9274 6173.

Yours sincerely

Marcus Ray
Deputy Secretary
Planning Services
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